
 

Reiss Wholesale Hardware 

975 Georgia Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11207 

 

June 11, 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

As you are most likely already aware, the United States Trade Representative has levied an additional 15% 

tariff (on top of the 10% that was instituted back in September) on products imported from China.  As a 

result, we must increase prices on Tuff Stuff products, effective June 24th.  The increase will be between 

10 - 15%.   

 

We will re-evaluate our pricing if there are any changes in the tariff policy, and we will continue to 

communicate any further updates to you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our Tuff Stuff brand and of our company.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Reiss 

 
President 


